M.C.M.B.A. Meeting


September 25, 2000 @ 9:00 P.M.





Attendance





Wes Chasteen


Lewis Jones Jr.


David Lowery


Roger Childress


Bill Bradley


Troy Conner


Jack Noe


David Whittamore


Scott Castle





Meeting Minutes





Wes Chasteen asked for suggestions from the Board of Directors as to what day would be the best to hold a monthly meeting of the association.  The Board discussed 


different days the members could meet and decided on the 1st Tuesday of the month.


The next meeting of the Madison County Men’s Bowling Association will be at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday October 3,  2000.  Wes Chasteen also let the Board know that the date of future meetings will be posted on the bulletin board.  To increase the attendance at the association meetings Bill Bradley suggested that after the meeting is over A.B.C. members who attended the meeting bowl for a jackpot.  The jackpot will be made up of money collected from a 50/50 pot collected by association members during the Sundowner’s League.  The board agreed to adopt Bill Bradley’s idea.





Adjourned 9:25 PM








Lewis Jones Jr.





M.C.M.B.A. secretary


 














